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In an effort to update our building express program we are making the following modifications to the 
program effective September 14, 2020: 

 

o In order to request an express appointment your plans must submitted online and be 
routed for review.  (This is similar to the Civil Express process) 

o The express date if available will be set for the following week and the reviews will be 
completed by the express date. 

o If there are questions regarding the comments an optional webex meeting with the plans 
examiners will be scheduled to go over the comments in a one on one setting. 

 

We are hopeful that the above changes will help streamline the process and make it available to more 
projects.    

 

In order to request an express appointment you will need to identify in your scope of work during your 
online submittal that you would like an express review if available.   Once the Permit Technician has 
reviewed the project and if it is able to be routed for review they will contact you and let you know if an 
appointment is available. 

 

Please note that there are no proposed changes to the Civil Express program at this time.   

 

The new application is available on our website at and should be included with your submittal: 

 
https://www.lasvegasnevada.gov/Government/Departments/Building‐Safety/Building‐Safety‐Resources?tab=4 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251, or email me, at 
mcunningham@lasvegasnevada.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael Cunningham, P.E. 
Deputy Building and Safety Director 
City of Las Vegas 
Building and Safety Department 


